
From: Carol Mosley <earthweaver@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 9, 2025 3:07 PM

To: Troy Roberts <Troy.Roberts@srwmd.org>

Cc: Hugh Thomas <Hugh.Thomas@srwmd.org>; Tim Alexander <Tim.Alexander@srwmd.org>

Subject: Re: Concerns regarding SRWMD land

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the District. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize and have verified the sender

and know the content is safe.
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